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15th November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent  
 
RE: Year 13 Mock Exams - Study Leave  
    Monday 29th November 2021 to Friday 10th December 2021 
 
I am writing to inform you of the arrangements for the mock exams for Year 13.  In order to 
minimise disruption to timetabled lessons and maximise student revision time, Year 13 
students are to be granted revision leave from Monday 29th November 2021 to Friday 10th 
December 2021. Normal lessons will resume from Monday 13th December 2021. 
 

Subject teachers will be available to give examination advice to students in the school 
canteen before the exam starts.  
 
All exams will take place in the Sports Hall and students are expected to arrive 30 minutes 
before the exam starts and assemble in the school canteen. The morning exam start times 
are 8:15am and 10:15am; the afternoon exam start times are 1:15pm.  A copy of the mock 
exams timetable will be shared with students via Google Classroom. 
 
It is important that you are aware of the above and discuss with your son/daughter how they 
intend to use these valuable sessions away from school. In addition to this, we request your 
support in monitoring the effective use of this privilege.   
 
If you have any concerns regarding these arrangements or require further clarification, 
please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

 
Mr S Dhokia  
Assistant Principal 
Head of Sixth Form         
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